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Times for his statistical analysis research in the Internet age.
Data Structures and Algorithm Analysis in C++, Third Edition Clifford A. Shaffer
2012-07-26 Comprehensive treatment focuses on creation of efficient data
structures and algorithms and selection or design of data structure best suited to
specific problems. This edition uses C++ as the programming language.
Illuminating Social Life Peter Kivisto 2011 Illuminating Social Life has enjoyed
increasing popularity with each edition. It is the only book designed for
undergraduate teaching that shows today's students how classical and contemporary
social theories can be used to shed new light on such topics as the internet, the
world of work, fast food restaurants, shopping malls, alcohol use, body building,
sales and service, and new religious movements.A perfect complement for the
sociological theory course, it offers 13 original essays by leading scholars in
the field who are also experienced undergraduate theory teachers. Substantial
introductions by the editor link the applied essays to a complete review of the
classical and modern social theories used in the book.
Microsoft Excel 2013: Complete Steven M. Freund 2013-08-21 Introduce your students
to the latest that Microsoft Office has to offer with the new generation of Shelly
Cashman Series books! For the past three decades, the Shelly Cashman Series has
effectively introduced computer skills to millions of students. With Microsoft
Excel 2013, we're continuing our history of innovation by enhancing our proven
pedagogy to reflect the learning styles of today's students. In this text you'll
find features that are specifically designed to engage students, improve
retention, and prepare them for future success. Our trademark step-by-step,
screen-by-screen approach now encourages students to expand their understanding of
Microsoft Excel 2013 through experimentation, critical thought, and
personalization. With these enhancements and more, the Shelly Cashman Series
continues to deliver the most effective educational materials for you and your
students. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Artificial Intelligence in Asset Management Söhnke M. Bartram 2020-08-28
Artificial intelligence (AI) has grown in presence in asset management and has
revolutionized the sector in many ways. It has improved portfolio management,
trading, and risk management practices by increasing efficiency, accuracy, and
compliance. In particular, AI techniques help construct portfolios based on more
accurate risk and return forecasts and more complex constraints. Trading
algorithms use AI to devise novel trading signals and execute trades with lower
transaction costs. AI also improves risk modeling and forecasting by generating
insights from new data sources. Finally, robo-advisors owe a large part of their
success to AI techniques. Yet the use of AI can also create new risks and
challenges, such as those resulting from model opacity, complexity, and reliance
on data integrity.
Understanding Machine Learning Shai Shalev-Shwartz 2014-05-19 Introduces machine
learning and its algorithmic paradigms, explaining the principles behind automated
learning approaches and the considerations underlying their usage.
Data Structures and Algorithm Analysis in Java, Third Edition Clifford A. Shaffer
2012-09-06 Comprehensive treatment focuses on creation of efficient data
structures and algorithms and selection or design of data structure best suited to
specific problems. This edition uses Java as the programming language.
Fundamentals of Business (black and White) Stephen J. Skripak 2016-07-29 (Black &
White version) Fundamentals of Business was created for Virginia Tech's MGT 1104
Foundations of Business through a collaboration between the Pamplin College of
Business and Virginia Tech Libraries. This book is freely available at:
http://hdl.handle.net/10919/70961 It is licensed with a Creative CommonsNonCommercial ShareAlike 3.0 license.
Engineering Science N1 2000
Mining of Massive Datasets Jure Leskovec 2014-11-13 Now in its second edition,
this book focuses on practical algorithms for mining data from even the largest
datasets.
The Digital Transformation of Logistics Mac Sullivan 2021-04-06 The digital
transformation is in full swing and fundamentally changes how we live, work, and
communicate with each other. From retail to finance, many industries see an inflow
of new technologies, disruption through innovative platform business models, and
employees struggling to cope with the significant shifts occurring. This Fourth
Industrial Revolution is predicted to also transform Logistics and Supply Chain
Management, with delivery systems becoming automated, smart networks created
everywhere, and data being collected and analyzed universally. The Digital
Transformation of Logistics: Demystifying Impacts of the Fourth Industrial
Revolution provides a holistic overview of this vital subject clouded by buzz,
hype, and misinformation. The book is divided into three themed-sections:
Technologies such as self-driving cars or virtual reality are not only
electrifying science fiction lovers anymore, but are also increasingly presented
as cure-all remedies to supply chain challenges. In The Digital Transformation of
Logistics: Demystifying Impacts of the Fourth Industrial Revolution, the authors
peel back the layers of excitement that have grown around new technologies such as
the Internet of Things (IoT), 3D printing, Robotic Process Automation (RPA),
Blockchain or Cloud computing, and show use cases that give a glimpse about the
fascinating future we can expect. Platforms that allow businesses to centrally
acquire and manage their logistics services disrupt an industry that has been
relationship-based for centuries. The authors discuss smart contracts, which are
one of the most exciting applications of Blockchain, Software as a Service (SaaS)
offerings for freight procurement, where numerous data sources can be integrated
and decision-making processes automated, and marine terminal operating systems as
an integral node for shipments. In The Digital Transformation of Logistics:
Demystifying Impacts of the Fourth Industrial Revolution, insights are shared into
the cold chain industry where companies respond to increasing quality demands, and
how European governments are innovatively responding to challenges of cross-border
eCommerce. People are a vital element of the digital transformation and must be on
board to drive change. The Digital Transformation of Logistics: Demystifying
Impacts of the Fourth Industrial Revolution explains how executives can create
sustainable impact and how competencies can be managed in the digital age especially for sales executives who require urgent upskilling to remain relevant.
Best practices are shared for organizational culture change, drawing on studies
among senior leaders from the US, Singapore, Thailand, and Australia, and for
managing strategic alliances with logistics service providers to offset risks and
create cross-functional, cross-company transparency. The Digital Transformation of
Logistics: Demystifying Impacts of the Fourth Industrial Revolution provides

Neo-nationalism and Universities John Aubrey Douglass 2021-09-07 "This book offers
the first significant examination of the rise of neo-nationalism and its impact on
the missions, activities, behaviors, and productivity of leading national
universities. This book also presents the first major comparative exploration of
the role of national politics and norms in shaping the role of universities in
nation-states, and vice versa, and discusses when universities are societal
leaders or followers-in promoting a civil society, facilitating talent mobility,
in researching challenging social problems, or in reinforcing and supporting an
existing social and political order"-Information Theory, Inference and Learning Algorithms David J. C. MacKay
2003-09-25 Table of contents
Kansas Farmer 1915
Building Number Sense Through the Common Core Bradley S. Witzel 2012-11-08 Build a
lasting foundation for math proficiency right from the start The "math" is on the
wall: unless our youngest mathematicians have a solid understanding of number
sense, they have little hope of mastering the higher math that lies ahead. This
essential resource helps you identify where K-3 students are likely to struggle,
and then intervene with smart, targeted instruction. The authors provide: Teaching
strategies that build number sense skills, including quantity and cardinality,
fact fluency, and more Adaptations for students with specific needs, based on an
RTI approach Guidance on measuring number sense through assessments User-friendly
charts, tables, and sample math problems
Manager Selection Scott D. Steward 2013-12
Emerging identities in virtual exchange Francesca Helm 2018-07-08 This book
explores how identities emerge and are negotiated by young people in online
facilitated dialogue, a form of virtual exchange. It offers a framework for this
type of exploration based on the assumption that both the situated context and the
technologies mediating online interactions influence, but do not necessarily
determine, the interactions taking place and the participants’ identity
orientations. Identity is viewed not as fixed and static, but rather multiple and
fluid as interactants position themselves in relation to one another. This
framework is then applied to the analysis of one specific virtual exchange
context, and the interactions over several weeks of a group of participants from a
wide range of backgrounds.
The World Bank Participation Sourcebook 1996 Presents case studies resulting from
participation in the World Bank by developing countries such as Chad, Brazil, and
Nigeria
Perspectives on Atmospheric Sciences Theodore Karacostas 2016-09-10 This book
provides the proceedings of the 13th International Conference of Meteorology,
Climatology and Atmospheric Physics (COMECAP 2016) that is held in Thessaloniki
from 19 to 21 September 2016. The Conference addresses fields of interest for
researchers, professionals and students related to the following topics:
Agricultural Meteorology and Climatology, Air Quality (Indoor and Outdoor),
Applied Meteorology and Climatology, Applications of Meteorology in the Energy
sector, Atmospheric Physics and Chemistry, Atmospheric Radiation, Atmospheric
Boundary layer, Biometeorology and Bioclimatology, Climate Dynamics, Climatic
Changes, Cloud Physics, Dynamic and Synoptic Μeteorology, Extreme Events,
Hydrology and Hydrometeorology, Mesoscale Meteorology, Micrometeorology-Urban
Microclimate, Remote Sensing- Satellite Meteorology and Climatology, Weather
Analysis and Forecasting. The book includes all papers that have been accepted
after peer review for presentation in the conference.
Engineering a Compiler Keith Cooper 2011-01-18 This entirely revised second
edition of Engineering a Compiler is full of technical updates and new material
covering the latest developments in compiler technology. In this comprehensive
text you will learn important techniques for constructing a modern compiler.
Leading educators and researchers Keith Cooper and Linda Torczon combine basic
principles with pragmatic insights from their experience building state-of-the-art
compilers. They will help you fully understand important techniques such as
compilation of imperative and object-oriented languages, construction of static
single assignment forms, instruction scheduling, and graph-coloring register
allocation. In-depth treatment of algorithms and techniques used in the front end
of a modern compiler Focus on code optimization and code generation, the primary
areas of recent research and development Improvements in presentation including
conceptual overviews for each chapter, summaries and review questions for
sections, and prominent placement of definitions for new terms Examples drawn from
several different programming languages
Equity Valuation: Science, Art, or Craft? Frank J. Fabozzi 2017-12-27 The price at
which a stock is traded in the market reflects the ability of the firm to generate
cash flow and the risks associated with generating the expected future cash flows.
The authors point to the limits of widely used valuation techniques. The most
important of these limits is the inability to forecast cash flows and to determine
the appropriate discount rate. Another important limit is the inability to
determine absolute value. Widely used valuation techniques such as market
multiples - the price-to-earnings ratio, firm value multiples or a use of multiple
ratios, for example - capture only relative value, that is, the value of a firm's
stocks related to the value of comparable firms (assuming that comparable firms
can be identified). The study underlines additional problems when it comes to
valuing IPOs and private equity: Both are sensitive to the timing of the offer,
suffer from information asymmetry, and are more subject to behavioral elements
than is the case for shares of listed firms. In the case of IPOs in particular,
the authors discuss how communication strategies and media hype play an important
role in the IPO valuation/pricing process.
Collections Vol 8 Collections 2013-01-24 "Collections: A Journal for Museum and
Archives Professionals" is a multi-disciplinary peer-reviewed journal dedicated to
the discussion of all aspects of handling, preserving, researching, and organizing
collections. Curators, archivists, collections managers, preparators, registrars,
educators, students, and others contribute.
Algorithm Design Jon Kleinberg 2012-02-28 This is the eBook of the printed book
and may not include any media, website access codes, or print supplements that may
come packaged with the bound book. Algorithm Design introduces algorithms by
looking at the real-world problems that motivate them. The book teaches students a
range of design and analysis techniques for problems that arise in computing
applications. The text encourages an understanding of the algorithm design process
and an appreciation of the role of algorithms in the broader field of computer
science. August 6, 2009 Author, Jon Kleinberg, was recently cited in the New York
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realistic insights, a ready-to-use knowledge base, and a working vocabulary about
current activities and emerging trends of the Logistics industry. Intended readers
are supply chain professionals working for manufacturing, trading, and freight
forwarding companies as well as students and all interested parties.
Open Government, Staat und Demokratie Göttrik Wewer 2014-12-01 Open Government
gilt vielfach als die universale Staatsdoktrin für das 21. Jahrhundert, ohne dass
schon klar wäre, was sich im Einzelnen hinter diesem Schlagwort verbirgt und was
daraus für die Praxis des Regierens und Verwaltens folgt. In diesem Band
untersucht der Autor alle Bauteile dieser Konstruktion kritisch: das Paradigma der
Offenheit, dem sich alles unterordnen soll, die drei Säulen Transparenz,
Partizipation und Kollaboration, die das Ganze tragen sollen, aber auch die
technischen und ideologischen Fundamente, auf denen das Modell ruht. Im Zentrum
steht dabei stets die Frage, was Open Government für Staat und Demokratie
hierzulande bedeuten würde. Im Ergebnis zeigt sich, dass dieses Konstrukt
technokratische Züge trägt und aus einer »kalifornischen Ideologie« hervorgeht,
die es erst noch politisch zu bewerten gilt. Wenn sowohl die Giganten des
Internets als auch emphatische Aktivisten Open Government massiv propagieren, darf
kritische Reflexion nicht auf der Strecke bleiben. Wewer bezweifelt, dass Open
Government als Leitbild für das digitale Zeitalter taugt, dem im Prinzip alle
Länder dieser Welt nacheifern könnten. Auch für die Erneuerung von Staat und
Demokratie in Deutschland wirft es mehr Fragen auf, als es Antworten bietet.
Quantity Surveying N4 Student's Book Sparrow Consulting (Firm) 2021-02-21
Python for Data Analysis Wes McKinney 2017-09-25 Get complete instructions for
manipulating, processing, cleaning, and crunching datasets in Python. Updated for
Python 3.6, the second edition of this hands-on guide is packed with practical
case studies that show you how to solve a broad set of data analysis problems
effectively. You’ll learn the latest versions of pandas, NumPy, IPython, and
Jupyter in the process. Written by Wes McKinney, the creator of the Python pandas
project, this book is a practical, modern introduction to data science tools in
Python. It’s ideal for analysts new to Python and for Python programmers new to
data science and scientific computing. Data files and related material are
available on GitHub. Use the IPython shell and Jupyter notebook for exploratory
computing Learn basic and advanced features in NumPy (Numerical Python) Get
started with data analysis tools in the pandas library Use flexible tools to load,
clean, transform, merge, and reshape data Create informative visualizations with
matplotlib Apply the pandas groupby facility to slice, dice, and summarize
datasets Analyze and manipulate regular and irregular time series data Learn how
to solve real-world data analysis problems with thorough, detailed examples
The Handbook of Community Practice Marie Weil 2013 Encompassing community
development, organizing, planning, & social change, as well as globalisation, this
book is grounded in participatory & empowerment practice. The 36 chapters assess
practice, theory & research methods.
Early Warning Signs in Complex Projects Ole Jonny Klakegg 2010-12-01 Complex
projects are often the most high-profile projects within an organization. How can
early warning signs be identified and acted upon, so that problems are avoided and
projects are successful in delivering the expected value for their owners and
other stakeholders? What signals should we look for? Looking for early warning
signs takes more than a keen eye. Collaborating with the Norwegian University of
Science and Technology in Trondheim and the University of Southampton in the
United Kingdom, Ole Jonny Klakegg, Terry Williams, Derek Walker, Bjørn Andersen,
and Ole Morten Magnussen have expanded on their research of governance frameworks
and guidelines as well as provided interviews with experts and case studies from
Australia, Norway, and the United Kingdom. This international report identifies
early warning signs in highly complex projects and offers tips on how to combat
them.
Data Structures and Algorithms in Python Michael T. Goodrich 2013-03-08 Based on
the authors market leading data structures books in Java and C++, this textbook
offers a comprehensive, definitive introduction to data structures in Python by
authoritative authors. Data Structures and Algorithms in Python is the first
authoritative object-oriented book available for the Python data structures
course. Designed to provide a comprehensive introduction to data structures and
algorithms, including their design, analysis, and implementation, the text will
maintain the same general structure as Data Structures and Algorithms in Java and
Data Structures and Algorithms in C++.
Data-intensive Text Processing with MapReduce Jimmy Lin 2010 Our world is being
revolutionized by data-driven methods: access to large amounts of data has
generated new insights and opened exciting new opportunities in commerce, science,
and computing applications. Processing the enormous quantities of data necessary
for these advances requires large clusters, making distributed computing paradigms
more crucial than ever. MapReduce is a programming model for expressing
distributed computations on massive datasets and an execution framework for largescale data processing on clusters of commodity servers. The programming model
provides an easy-to-understand abstraction for designing scalable algorithms,
while the execution framework transparently handles many system-level details,
ranging from scheduling to synchronization to fault tolerance. This book focuses
on MapReduce algorithm design, with an emphasis on text processing algorithms
common in natural language processing, information retrieval, and machine
learning. We introduce the notion of MapReduce design patterns, which represent
general reusable solutions to commonly occurring problems across a variety of
problem domains. This book not only intends to help the reader "think in
MapReduce", but also discusses limitations of the programming model as well. This
volume is a printed version of a work that appears in the Synthesis Digital
Library of Engineering and Computer Science. Synthesis Lectures provide concise,
original presentations of important research and development topics, published
quickly, in digital and print formats. For more information visit
www.morganclaypool.com
Industrial Motion Control Dr. Hakan Gurocak 2016-03-14 Motion control is widely
used in all types of industries including packaging, assembly, textile, paper,
printing, food processing, wood products, machinery, electronics and semiconductor
manufacturing. Industrial motion control applications use specialized equipment
and require system design and integration. To design such systems, engineers need
to be familiar with industrial motion control products; be able to bring together
control theory, kinematics, dynamics, electronics, simulation, programming and
machine design; apply interdisciplinary knowledge; and deal with practical
application issues. The book is intended to be an introduction to the topic for
senior level undergraduate mechanical and electrical engineering students. It
should also be resource for system design engineers, mechanical engineers,
electrical engineers, project managers, industrial engineers, manufacturing
engineers, product managers, field engineers, and programmers in industry.
Marketing Ethics & Society Lynne Eagle 2015-09-15 Marketing, while essential to
organisational success, is arguably one of the most controversial aspects of
business management. Criticisms of marketing’s impact range from fostering
materialism and unsustainable consumption patterns through to the use of
deception, stifling of innovation and lowering of quality, to name but a few.
Taking a holistic and international perspective, this book critically examines the
ethical challenges marketing faces and explores strategies marketers can use to
respond to those challenges. The book examines specific aspects of marketing
activities, such as ethical considerations in relation to young consumers,
building-administration-n4-november-2013-question-paper

potentially harmful products and criticism of the societal impact of medical, arts
and tourism marketing activities. It then combines these with wider discussions of
frameworks that enable marketers to respond to ethical challenges, supplemented by
discussions of cross-cultural and international perspectives, consumer responses
and ethical consumption movements as well as shifting historical perceptions of
marketing ethics. The book is accompanied by a companion website including:
PowerPoint slides and teaching notes per chapter, links to free SAGE journal
articles and online videos selected per chapter by the authors, quizzes per
chapter and links to further reading online. Visit:
https://study.sagepub.com/eagle
Understanding Social Media Tina Akhian 2021-04-30 Did you know, NOT EVERY SOCIAL
MEDIA PLATFORM IS RIGHT FOR EVERY BUSINESS? As a business owner, you know social
media is important and you'd like to get more socially active. However, you may
not know where to begin and frankly, may not have much free time to spend hours
learning about social media. As a business owner myself, I know how difficult it
is to find time to learn something new. That's why I created this short,
conversational, and easy-to-understand introductory guide that will help answer
some of your questions as well as debunk some common myths and misconceptions
surrounding social media. WHAT WILL YOU FIND INSIDE: -Answers to most common
social media questions. -Biggest mistakes businesses make in marketing and social
media. -Key to social media success -Difference between social media manager and
consultant (No, they are not the same thing).-Details on the 10 MAJOR Social Media
platforms so you can choose what's best for you (did you know there were that
many?)-Social Media Ads Brick-and-Mortar Business vs. Online StoresAdditionally,
you will find lists of questions to consider when deciding which platform is right
for you, all broken down in easy-to-read text and graphics. Important Disclaimer:
I wrote this guide from my personal experience and perspective. It is based on my
opinions and does not necessarily reflect the views of other marketing
consultants.
Asset Building & Community Development Gary Paul Green 2015-04-01 A comprehensive
approach focused on sustainable change Asset Building and Community Development,
Fourth Edition examines the promise and limits of community development by showing
students and practitioners how asset-based developments can improve the
sustainability and quality of life. Authors Gary Paul Green and Anna Haines
provide an engaging, thought-provoking, and comprehensive approach to asset
building by focusing on the role of different forms of community capital in the
development process. Updated throughout, this edition explores how communities are
building on their key assets—physical, human, social, financial, environmental,
political, and cultural capital— to generate positive change. With a focus on
community outcomes, the authors illustrate how development controlled by
community-based organizations provides a better match between assets and the needs
of the community.
Official SAT Study Guide 2020 Edition The College Board 2019-05-07 Review every
skill and question type needed for SAT success - with eight total practice tests.
The Official SAT Study Guide includes eight official SAT(R) practice tests - all
of them created by the test maker. As part of the College Board's commitment to
transparency, all practice tests are available on the College Board's website, but
The Official SAT Study Guide is the only place to find them in print along with
over 250 pages of additional instruction, guidance, and test information. With
guidance and practice problems that reflect the most recent information, this
edition takes the best-selling SAT guide and makes it even more relevant and
useful. Be ready for the SAT with strategies and up-to-date information straight
from the exam writers. The Official SAT Study Guide will help students get ready
for the SAT with: - 8 official SAT practice tests, written in the exact same
process and by the same team of authors as the actual exam - detailed descriptions
of the math and evidenced based reading and writing sections - targeted practice
questions for each SAT question type - seamless integration with Official SAT
Practice on Khan Academy. Note: The optional SAT Essay is discontinued for weekend
SAT.
Knowledge Graphs Aidan Hogan 2021-11-08 This book provides a comprehensive and
accessible introduction to knowledge graphs, which have recently garnered notable
attention from both industry and academia. Knowledge graphs are founded on the
principle of applying a graph-based abstraction to data, and are now broadly
deployed in scenarios that require integrating and extracting value from multiple,
diverse sources of data at large scale. The book defines knowledge graphs and
provides a high-level overview of how they are used. It presents and contrasts
popular graph models that are commonly used to represent data as graphs, and the
languages by which they can be queried before describing how the resulting data
graph can be enhanced with notions of schema, identity, and context. The book
discusses how ontologies and rules can be used to encode knowledge as well as how
inductive techniques—based on statistics, graph analytics, machine learning,
etc.—can be used to encode and extract knowledge. It covers techniques for the
creation, enrichment, assessment, and refinement of knowledge graphs and surveys
recent open and enterprise knowledge graphs and the industries or applications
within which they have been most widely adopted. The book closes by discussing the
current limitations and future directions along which knowledge graphs are likely
to evolve. This book is aimed at students, researchers, and practitioners who wish
to learn more about knowledge graphs and how they facilitate extracting value from
diverse data at large scale. To make the book accessible for newcomers, running
examples and graphical notation are used throughout. Formal definitions and
extensive references are also provided for those who opt to delve more deeply into
specific topics.
Current Index to Journals in Education 2001
Collecting Qualitative Data Greg Guest 2012-06-29 Providing a practical and stepby-step guide to collecting and and managing qualitative data, this book focuses
on the three most often used forms of qualitative methods: participant
observation, in-depth interviews, and focus groups. Designed to be very applied,
this textbook includes many checklists and tips for how to use each technique
while doing research. It also includes numerous real-life examples and cases so
that the reader will benefit from seeing the broader picture. Collecting
Qualitative Data: A Field Manual is intended both for beginning researchers and
the more experienced research collector.
Getting to Yes Roger Fisher 1991 Describes a method of negotiation that isolates
problems, focuses on interests, creates new options, and uses objective criteria
to help two parties reach an agreement
Southeastern Geographer David M. Cochran Jr. 2013-12-01
Occupational Therapy Practice Framework American Occupational Therapy Association
2008-01-01 The Framework, an official AOTA document, presents a summary of
interrelated constructs that define and guide occupational therapy practice. The
Framework was developed to articulate occupational therapy's contribution to
promoting the health and participation of people, organizations, and populations
through engagement in occupation. The revisions included in this second edition
are intended to refine the document and include language and concepts relevant to
current and emerging occupational therapy practice. Implicit within this summary
are the profession's core beliefs in the positive relationship between occupation
and health and its view of people as occupational beings. Numerous resource
materials include a glossary, references and a bibliography, as well as a table of
changes between the editions.
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